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Birchanger Lane Phase 1 Completed
Phase 1 of Birchanger Lane has now been completed. This includes the installation of new 
drainage and footpaths along Birchanger Lane. There have been some unexpected delays 
due to additional services and obstructions being found under the ground but these have 
now been resolved. The remainder of the works on Birchanger Lane will continue in phase 
2.

Birchanger Lane Phase 2 In Progress
Phase 2 of Birchanger Lane involves the construction of the new section of road that will 
connect Birchanger Lane to the new junction. This is shown in the diagram below.
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A120 Progress
The standard capping beams on the A120 have now been completed with only the 2 
sloped capping beams remaining.
The working platform has now been removed which has allowed the road formation to 
commence. 
The completion of this first phase of the road construction will allow the lights on the A120 
to be removed at the end of May.
The first phase of drainage and construction of the sign base below ground has also been 
completed on the east section of the A120 which will allow the next phase of piling to 
commence on the week commencing 9th May 2023.

M11 Jct 8 Offslips
The traffic management has now been placed on the 2 offslips of the M11 Junction 8. This 
will allows the works to commence to construct the additional lanes on both offslips. 
There will be further weekend works undertaken on the 12th May 2023 to allow the 
completion of diversion works. This will require the closure of the northbound offslip. These 
works are being undertaken in conjunction with other works planned by National Highways 
to minimise the disruption to the public.
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Upcoming Traffic Management:
The temporary traffic lights will be removed from the A120 on 31st May 2023. This will allow
the traffic to run straight through the new junction. This will result in there being no right
turn out of Dunmow Road to access the M11 Jct 8. The new arrangement is shown in the
diagram below.
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